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THE STATE OF WYOMING

ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY COUNCIL

July 27,2007

John Corra
DEQ Director
122 W.25th, 4th Fl.
Herschler Bldg.
Cheyenne, WY 82002

RE: Chapter 17, Storage Tanks, Docket No. 07-3101

Dear John;

Today, I visited with Bob Lucht, Solid and Hazardous Waste Division, about the
status of Chapter 17, Underground and Above Ground Storage Tanks. The EQC
started rulemaking on this package and then I learned there had been changes to the
chapter. Bob Lucht told me you had made the decision to send Chapter 17 back to
the advisory board for consideration.

I am assuming you will bring Chapter 17 back to us after your in-house work is
completed and then we will need to start a new rulemaking process.

Therefore, I am removing the current proposal from our docket. I will wait to hear
from you and if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

SJ.
TerriLorenz~
Director/Attorney

TAL/kam

Cc: Bob Lucht
Solid and Hazardous Waste Division


